
From: Mr. Tomaselli  
Date: Tue, Jun 1, 2021 at 3:09 PM 
Subject: Re: POPA 20-03 and RZ 20-11 - Public Meeting June 1, 2021 - 6939 King Street 
To: Stephanie McVittie <Stephanie.McVittie@caledon.ca> 
Cc: Jessica Krushnisky <jkrushnisky@planpart.ca>, Mr. Tomaselli 
 

Hi, 
 
Yes I would like to use my previous submission.  I am still concerned about:  
 
- Noise and light pollution 
- Increased traffic 
- Lack of sewers 
- Lack of water supply 
 
Thank-you, 
 
Sante 

Your Name:  

Sante Tomaselli 

Subject:  

6939 King Street (POPA 2020-003 & RZ 2020-0011) 

Your Message:  

Hello, 
I received a notice of an application for a proposed OPA and Zoning By-Law amendment application. I 
own the property directly to the west (6923 King Street). I am concerned about the application as I feel it 
will impact my family's health and safety and my property directly. I would like to execute my right to 
participate in the process, and ensure my concerns are considered as we are directly impacted by the 
proposed project. 
 
I would appreciate confirmation of receipt of this concern raised, and would like to discuss the next steps. 
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